
Notice of Republication of the register of electors 

Royal Borough of Greenwich 

Under Section 13(3) of the Representation of the People Act 1983 I give notice that I intend 
to fully revise and republish the register of electors on 1 February 2024. This is subject to 
approval of the proposals of the review of polling districts and places due before Council 
this month. 

Those entitled to receive the register by law shall receive the new version from that date. 
For electors, your electoral registration will continue with no change except your poll 
number will change. 

 

17th January 2024 

 

Debbie Warren 

Electoral Registration Officer  

Royal Borough of Greenwich  


